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Instructions for receiving Police Secure Mail 

The Police administration sends messages with confidential information using the Police 

Secure Mail system. Please follow these instructions to receive Secure Mail from the Police. 

1. When you receive a confidential message from the Police, move forward by clicking the 

link “Open message” in the message. A new page will open. 

2. The system will send a SMS with the PIN code to your cell phone. Please write this code 

in the “PIN code” text field on the page. By pressing “Continue” you will see the contents 

of the encrypted message. If you have not received the PIN code within a few minutes, 

you can reorder it by clicking the button “Order PIN code”. If you cannot open the 

message, please contact the sender. 




